Family Law
Association

¢/o No. 86 Woodford Street, Port-of-Spain. Telephone: 1-868-622-8624. Fax:1-868-622-4423. | l

16™ October, 2017

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: General Meeting of the Trinidad and Tobago Family I.aw Association.

Please be informed that:

e A General Meeting of the Trinidad and Tobago Family Law Association
has been called for Thursday 16th November, 2017 at 3:00 pm at the
headquarters of the Law Association of Trinidad and Tobago, 95-97
Frederick Street, Port of Spain.

e Once you are a financial member of the Law Association of Trinidad
and Tobago 1n good standing you are entitled to attend.

e Nominations for Committee Members and Officers are being accepted
pursuant to the Draft Constitution and should be submitted to the Pro
Tem Committee Secretary at ttflasecretary@ttfla.org within 7 days of the
date of the Notice for the meeting.

Kindly note that at the Inaugural Meeting of the Trinidad and Tobago Family
Law Association held at the LLaw Associations headquarters on the 26th March
2015 resolutions were passed unanimously, as follows:
a. That an association be formed and named as the Trinidad and
Tobago Family Law Association [FLAJ.
b. That the Pro Tem Committee comprising Mrs. Lynette Seebaran
Suite, Ms. Stephanie Daly, Ms. Denyse Gouvela, Ms. Joan Byrne,
Ms. Devi Ramnarine, Ms. Salma Rahaman, Ms. Dawn Gillian




Seecharan and Ms. Urmilla Seenath be authorised to run the
affairs of the FLLA until such time as a General Meeting is held to
elect the FLLA's Committee and Officers.

& That the FLLA's initial annual membership fees for members under
10 years standing was fixed at $300.00 and over 10 years standing
fixed at $500.00.

d. That the FLLA's Logo as presented be accepted.

Membership applications will be accepted at the conclusion of the
General Meeting. Membership fees will also be accepted in cash only since
Clause 12.1 of the Draft Constitution provides for the opening of a bank
account by the First Committee [i.e. that there will no bank account into which

cheques can be deposited at the time of the General Meeting].

We thank you in advance for to your participation.

Yours faithfully,
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FOS and on behalf of the Pro
Co ittee.




